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Friday 13th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

Re: School Photos and Uniform Expectations 

 

We are delighted to advise that the school photographers will be coming in on Wednesday 

25th May 2022 to take class photographs. 

 

Please may we remind you, that all children will need to wear their full, correct school 

uniform, as always.  

 

Any child, not wearing the full, correct school uniform, will be provided the missing items 

from clean lost property items. Alternatively, the Uniform shop has a full stock, and you can 

place orders for any missing/outgrown items at www.parentpay.co.uk so that everybody 

looks as smart as possible. 

 

May we also take this opportunity to remind you of our School Uniform expectations ready 

for September.  

 

WINTER 

• Tailored grey skirts, or trousers 

• White polo shirt with or without the school logo 

• Navy sweatshirt bearing the school logo 

• Navy or grey tights 

• Black shoes or plain black trainers - Shoes should be, as far as possible, flat and sturdy. 

SUMMER 

• Tailored grey shorts or trousers 

• Blue and white gingham dress 

• White polo shirt with or without the school logo 

• Navy sweatshirt bearing the school logo 

• Navy or grey tights 

• Black shoes or plain black trainers 

P.E. AND GAMES 

• Navy shorts 

• White T-shirt with school logo 

• Trainers 

 

Kit can be kept safe in a kit-bag in school throughout the week. 

http://www.parentpay.co.uk/
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The following items may be purchased from the school office: 

• Navy sweatshirts or cardigans with school logo. 

• White polo shirts with school logo. 

• White PE t-shirt with school logo. 

• Woollen hats with school logo 

• Baseball caps with school logo, for summer 

• P.E. kit in a kit bag 

Also available from the school office are school book-bags, rucksacks and water bottles. 

It is essential that all items of clothing are clearly marked with your child’s name, including 

coats and P.E. kit. This can be done with sew in tapes or with an indelible pen. 

No jewellery (other than plain gold or silver studs, no larger than 5mm in diameter for 

pierced ears) or make-up is permitted. Sun hats or warm winter headgear may be worn 

and indeed we recommend both as appropriate for some outdoor PE sessions. 

UNIFORM ORDERS 

Parents are now able to order and pay for school uniform online via 

their ParentPay account. Any orders will be delivered to your child to bring home. 

Please click here to order school uniform. 

 

We would like to thank you for all your continuous support with this matter. 

  

 

Yours sincerely        

 

Nancy Cook      Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Headteacher    Head Teacher 

 
 

 

https://www.parentpay.com/

